
          May 2, 2025  
 Good News Trinity! 

 
        

May 5-9 ​ Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 8 ​ ​ 7/8th Band Festival - ends with a    

concert at West Valley School @ 6:30pm 
May 15 ​​ 5/6th Band Festival - ends with a  

concert at West Valley School @ 5:30pm 
May 16 ​​ Pizza & Italian Soda Fundraiser  
May 19-21 ​ 7th Grade History Trip 
May 21-23 ​ 6th Rock On Trip 

8th Silverwood Physics Trip 
May 22 ​​ Last day of Green PreK 
​ ​  
May 23 ​​ Last day of Red PreK 
May 26 ​​ NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day 
May 28 ​​ 10am Kindergarten Celebration 
May 29 ​​ 2pm Awards Program 
​ ​ 6pm 8th Grade Graduation 
May 30 ​LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

11:30am Early Release 
May 31 ​Mrs. Junk’s Retirement Party! 9:30-11:30am   
 

The Mission of TLS: 
Celebrating Real Hope for Real People in Jesus 

 
The Vision of TLS: 

Responding to the grace of God in Jesus Christ, we 
partner with families in the nurture and education of 
their children for service to Christ on earth and for 

eternity. 
 

Our Values: 
Proclaim Jesus Christ 

Nurture Faith 
Achieve Academic Excellence 

Serve in Love 
Show Integrity 

Instill Lifelong Learning 



 
Principal’s Corner 
 
There are many things that make Trinity unique and 
special compared with other public or private 
schools. First and foremost, we are able to share 
Jesus with our students everyday. We are able to 
pray with and for our students. This makes the 
relationships we are able to build all the more 
meaningful and special.  
 
One of the things that makes Trinity unique and 
special and also helps to build relationships is 
home visits. In August, our teachers visit the home 
of each student. The tradition of home visits in our 
Lutheran Schools has been around for many, many 
years. The purpose of the home visit is to begin a 
relationship between the teacher, student and 
family. The student often feels more comfortable 
because the meeting takes place in their home as 
opposed to at the school. Often, the young students 
want to proudly show their freshly cleaned bedroom 
or a favorite toy.  
 
You may be thinking you did your visit before 
school started at the school and not at your home. 
This has happened in the past out of convenience 
to the teacher and the family. Moving forward 
though we see such value in the teachers going to 
homes for visits that we are hoping the majority of 
visits take place in homes.  
 
These visits take a lot of time for the teachers, but 
the value outweighs the time commitment. It also 
takes an extra effort on your part which we 
completely appreciate.  
 
So, when August rolls around and your child’s 
teacher gives you a call to schedule a home visit, 
please make the effort to find an agreeable time 
and welcome your child’s teacher into your home.  
 

Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Chapel         

May 7                    1st Grade 
May 14  ​      Kindergarten 
May 21 ​      Mrs. Reiner​ ​  
May 30 ​      Pastor Brian​  
 
Chapel starts at 8:20am and parents, grandparents 
and family are always welcome! 
 
Trinity families thank you for serving our community 
by donating boxes of cereal!  
 
We brought in 146 boxes and $228. The middle 
school students took the cash and purchased 81 
additional boxes for a total of 227 cereal boxes! 
Way to go!!  
 

 

 
 



 
There are 2 places to see what we can bless Trinity 
Camp with for the summer! Check out the Amazon 

Wish List and the SignUp Genius! 
 

Families In Touch 
This week we will be lifting up our 5th grade 
families along with Mr. Peiffer in prayer. 

 
SALT Opportunities 

SALT has been assessed and if not completed, you 
will see a charge on your May payment for the 
remainder. Starting June 1st you can begin 
counting hours for next year! 
 
Let’s finish the year strong with the following areas 
of need: 
 
Sign Ups: 

●​ Pizza/Italian Soda Days  
●​ April 29-30 Spring PaperPie Book Fair 
●​ Cross Country Meet April 29th 
●​ Teacher Appreciation Week - May 5-9 
●​ Trinity Camp Summer Needs 

○​ Amazon Wish List 
○​ SignUp Genius 

 
Jobs: 

●​ Fix ceiling tiles in the staff break room 
●​ Pressure wash all boot trays before putting 

them away for summer 
 

$200 Off Tuition?? 
Enrollment is off to a great start for next year! Do 
you have family and friends who are interested in 
Trinity? If they enroll for next year let us know and 
you will receive a $200 referral tuition discount!! 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
email or stop in the office! 

 
Teacher Appreciation Week 

 

 
 
 

Substitute Principal 
We are honored to have former TLS principal, Mr. 
Dave Hobus substituting for Mrs. White, May 7, 8 
and 9. Mr. Hobus will bring a wealth of experience, 
knowledge and humor to Trinity during these days.  
 
Mrs. White will be traveling to Nebraska to bring her 
daughter Grace back from college.   
 
 

Trinity Students are soaring! 
Current 8th graders Emmitt D. and Jimmy W., along 
with alumni Noah E. (class of 2023) were recently 
accepted into a summer aviation academy hosted 
by the Montana Department of Transportation. 
Limited to just 14 spots in the ACE Academy, these 
aspiring pilots from Trinity will participate in 3 days 
of workshops, flight time, and career exploration of 
aviation fields this summer in Helena.Way to soar, 
Crusaders! 

 

https://a.co/ixD5gpu
https://a.co/ixD5gpu
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A45ACAB2DAAFB6-56557781-mayoffering#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A45ACAB2DAAFB6-49629132-pizza#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A45ACAB2DAAFB6-56081625-spring
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4FACAF28A6FCC25-56252999-cross#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A45ACAB2DAAFB6-56453648-teacher#/
https://a.co/ixD5gpu
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A45ACAB2DAAFB6-56557781-mayoffering#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0A45ACAB2DAAFB6-56453648-teacher#/


 
Dress Code 

With the weather getting nicer, the students are 
wearing their summer clothes.  
Please remember:  

●​ Shorts, skirts and dresses need to be 
finger-tip length.  

●​ Straps on shirts need to be 4 fingers wide.  
●​ When a student lifts their hands over their 

head, no midriff shows. 
 
 
 

Summer Enrollment 
Greetings Trinity Families! Summer enrollment has 
opened at Trinity Lutheran Childcare Center. If you 
would like to enroll your child for a summer of fun 

activities, social interaction, and Biblical teachings, we 
are currently taking applications for enrollment. 

 
If you are interested, please enroll through the Church 
Center App HERE. Rooms are filling up fast, so don't 

delay! We are excited to spread the love of Jesus 
through our Summer Program! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

https://trinitykalispell.churchcenter.com/registrations/events/2832669


 
www.trinitykalispell.org 

406.257.5683 
 

Pastor Brian Lee - Lead Pastor 
Brian@TrinityKalispell.org 

406.909.0357 
 

Worship Schedule: 
Traditional  8am 

Sunday School 9:30am 
Blended 10:45am 

 

Watch sermons online HERE 
Current Sermon Series: 

 
A post-Easter journey through the Scriptures that 
show how God’s power—dunamis—is not just a 
concept, but a living, active force in the lives of 

believers. 

 
Join us each Sunday in May for Pastor Brian's 

Bible study Sharing Your Faith.  
9:30 in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.trinitykalispell.org
mailto:Brian@TrinityKalispell.org
https://www.youtube.com/@trinitylutheranchurchkalis7467


Community News 
Attention 5th-8th Graders: 

 
 

Attention 3-5th Graders: 

 
 


